
1

Mankowski, Mike

From: Mark Sooter <MSooter@WoolseyCo.com>

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 4:14 PM

To: DNR.HFApplication@partner.illinois.gov

Subject: [External] Permit Application Notice

This is to inform you that Woolsey Operating Company anticipates filing a HVHHF permit in the near future.  We plan to 

file the permit by the first week of May, 2017.  If you have any questions please contact me. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Mark L. Sooter 

Vice President Business Development 

Woolsey Companies, Inc. 

125 N. Market, Suite 1000 

Wichita, KS 67202 

Office (316) 267-4379 ext. 109 

Cell (316) 708-2732 

msooter@woolseyco.com 

www.woolseyenergy.com 

 


